

August 10, 2023

Honorable Members of the City Council c/o City Clerk Room 395, City Hall

RE: CITY COMMISSIONER APPOINTEE WITHDRAWAL

Honorable Members:

Please be advised that I am withdrawing the below mentioned commission appointee from further consideration. Today our office was informed of the unfortunate passing of the appointee.

Appointee: Mr. Andrew Friedman

Appointment: Central Area Planning Commission

Notification Received by Office of the Mayor: August 10, 2023

On behalf of Mayor Karen Bass, I respectfully request that the City Council receive and file this matter.

Sincerely,

Chris Thompson Chief of Staff

